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Hope you all enjoy the weeks break and we look forward to seeing          

everyone back at school on Monday 1st November 2021 

Y6—-Parents please note that the deadline to apply for Secondary School 

place is 31st October. You do this online rochdale.gov.uk    -   school        

admissions. It is vital you get your child’s application in on time to ensure 

you get the school of your choice.  

Be Bright, Be Seen 

The nights are getting darker and we all need to take extra care 

walking to and from school.  There is some useful information 

and links for you to follow on the School Website 

Stay Safe 

Y6 enjoying the new sparkly 

reading area—very chilled out ! 
Y3     

learning 

all about 

magnets 



 

 

 

 

 

These are our photos of the watercolours Y5 and Y6 did for our          

literacy work based on The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas. The children 

painted a forest scene that Bruno and Gretel could see out of their 

bedroom window. 

Y3 on their way to the Pioneer          

Museum and enjoying the sights in 

Rochdale 

The weather is definitely 

getting colder—please 

make sure your child is 

adequately dressed for 

the cold and wet    

weather 

Please let the office 

know if you change any 

of your details. We are in 

the process of checking 

email  addresses—you 

can check at the office 

if you need to confirm 

we have the correct    

information 



 

 

Our Nursery children had a wonderful time during our French        
enrichment day! They made playdough croissants, flags using collage 

and sorted colours using the tuff tray. Très bien Nursery 

Y2 

listening to a 

Poet who 

came to visit 

for the day this 

week. They  

really enjoyed     

taking part 

and               

interacting 

with our       

visitor! 

We had a lovely ‘French Day’ on Tuesday. All the classes got involved 

in different ways. We even had French food for lunch! Y6 

had a cheese and bread tasting session. There 

were some really smelly cheeses that’s for sure !! 



 

 

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School, Ann St, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ  Tel: 01706 

647195 

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk   

Y1 have been 

learning about 

Baptism and 

each playing 

a role 

Y6 learning about printing techniques—and 

having some fun !  



 

 


